
St. Peter Chanel High School 
Senior Picture Yearbook Requirements 

 
Seniors are asked to submit a yearbook photo taken by the photographer of their choice to 
the yearbook moderator, Mrs. Miroglotta, by February 15 of their senior year for 
inclusion in the yearbook. Late photos will not be accepted. The photo can be submitted 
as a wallet-sized print, digitally on a CD from your photographer, or emailed by your 
photographer as a .jpeg, 300 DPI resolution, to jmiroglotta@stpeterchanel.com.  
 
The following requirements must be met in order for your photo to be used in the 
yearbook: 
 
Indoor or outdoor backgrounds are acceptable 
 
Color photos are preferred. 
 
Props, such as pets, sports equipment, instruments, are not acceptable. 
 
Hands are acceptable in the photo. Hands may touch face or head. 
 
Soft focus is acceptable. 
 
Picture must be head and shoulders only. 
 
Straight-on shots are required. 
 
Clothing and hair should be in good taste. 
 
Female requirements: no bare shoulders or extremely low-cut tops or blouses. No hats. 
 
Male requirements: no earrings or facial hair. No hats. 
 
 
 
Any questions should be directed to Mrs. Miroglotta at 440-232-5900 ext. 121 or 
jmiroglotta@stpeterchanel.com.  
 
 
 


